
Lawrence Curbside Organics Update! 

Great news, Central Jersey Waste has agreed to start the Lawrence Organic 
Waste Collection Program in March!   

As promised, the first 300 participants were eligible for a discount because of 
the Sustainable Jersey Grant.  We have attached a copy of the Central 
Jersey Waste enrollment form that must be completed and returned 
to the Lawrence Township Public Works Department by February 16, 
2015.  We will only tabulate the final number of residents and send all the 
forms directly to Central Jersey Waste.  Central Jersey Waste will bill you 
directly.  The discount will be applied to your invoice for the first twelve 
months of service. 

If you plan to share this service with your neighbor(s), only one party must 
fill out the enrollment form.  That party will be the responsible individual with 
respect to the billing.   Work out any pay share arrangements “behind the 
scenes”. 

Remember, it is important that you return your form by February 16, 2015, 
to jbrokofsky@lawrencetwp.com or Lawrence DPW, 240 Bakers Basin Road, 
Lawrence, NJ 08648.   

The Curbside Organic Committee is planning to hold a series of instructional 
seminars to help residents answer questions regarding the program in 
February.  Times, dates, and locations will be available soon!  We will be 
sending out additional emails but you can also check the Township Website 
for updated information. 

Thanks again for your patience and commitment to recycling in Lawrence 
Township! 


